Sent: 29 July 2024 14:43
To: Licensing
Subject: Re: 058623/grant of license to freshwell

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Of course. Our address is [ GGG
Telephone number is || EEGTGEGEGNG

Many thanks
Sent from my iPhone

> 0On 29 Jul 2024, at 14:36, Licensing <licensing@northdevon.gov.uk> wrote:
>

> Dear Ms Cresswell,

>

> Thank you for your representations in respect of the above premise Licence application. Please can
you confirm your contact details (address and phone number) so we record your representation.

>

> Regards

>

> Charlie Northcott — Licensing Case Officer The Licensing Team North
> Devon Council PO Box 379 Barnstaple Devon

> EX32 2GR

> Tel: 01271 388258

> Sent: 29 July 2024 13:55

> To: Licensing <licensing@northdevon.gov.uk>

> Subject: 058623/grant of license to freshwell

>

> CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

>

> Hello
>
> I'd like to support the grant of an alcohol license to freshwell in croyde. The family friendly campsite
is offering guests and locals a lovely relaxed destination in croyde. Their current music nights are so
well run and received. They would use a licence with responsibility ... full local support !
>
> Jackie cresswell
> Sent from my iPhone
> This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify
North Devon Council ICT Unit. E-mail is inherently insecure without specific security measures being
taken. In essence we cannot guarantee the safe and private delivery of all e-mail, both outbound and
inbound, due to the complexity and nature of the networks that it may utilise. Please bear this in mind
when sending critical or sensitive information. The views in this message are personal and are not

1



necessarily those of North Devon Council. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that
under UK Data Protection and Freedom of Information legislation these contents may have to be
disclosed in response to a request. Under the Regulation of Investigatory Powers Act 2000, Lawful
Business Practice Regulations, any e-mail sent to or from this address may be accessed by someone
other than the recipient for system management and security purposes. The statutory name of this
council is North Devon District Council.



